
Dundee Pensioners’ Forum – Question
Time – a reminder
As I previously advised, I am participating in tomorrow’s Dundee Pensioners’
Forum Question Time.   Here’s a new poster advertising the event to which all
are welcome :

http://www.government-world.com/dundee-pensioners-forum-question-time-a-reminder/
http://www.government-world.com/dundee-pensioners-forum-question-time-a-reminder/
https://1.bp.blogspot.com/-COEHu5k8QLw/XENqh2qc1HI/AAAAAAAAaNw/lXKKKL3wmCIjqRDs74QW57jD9c2wqnaSgCLcBGAs/s1600/Question%2BTime%2BPoster%2B21.01.19%2B%2528002%2529.jpg

